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Message from the Guest Editor

Fecal immunochemical tests are the most widely used
colorectal cancer diagnostic biomarker. There is ample
evidence on the use of this biomarker as a colorectal
cancer screening test. However, in recent years, multiple
research has been published regarding their use in the
colorectal cancer diagnosis as well as in alternative
settings: surveillance a&er adenoma resection. The aim of
this Special Issue is to explore the advantages and
limitations of fecal immunochemical tests in the diagnosis
and prevention of colorectal cancer. We will also accept
articles regarding other issues, such as colorectal cancer
risk stratification using fecal immunochemical tests,
concomitant use with other biomarkers, or comparison of
fecal immunochemical tests with other available
biomarkers.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately a&er
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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